
EPD Stakeholder Meeting 
Land Protection Branch 

Discussion of Rule Changes 
 

 

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Land Protection 
Branch announced on June 27, 2017 that it is conducting a stakeholder 
meeting to discuss the proposed rule changes for the calculation of 
environmental cleanup standards in accordance with the Rules for 
Hazardous Site Response. The meeting will be held on July 10, 2017 
from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in the DNR Board Room, 2 Martin Luther King, Jr. 
Drive, SE, Suite 1252 East Tower, Atlanta, Georgia 30334. 

 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to inform and solicit input from the public 
and impacted organizations regarding the development of amendments 
to the Rules for Hazardous Site Response (391-3-19) related to Risk 
Reduction Standards (RRS) calculations. 

 
EPD’s primary goals and objectives are to ensure that stakeholders are 
given the opportunity to understand the process of rule revisions and the 
scope of the rule changes that are under consideration. EPD will also 
listen to comments and address stakeholder questions. 

 

 

Please note that registration is required (no fee) in order for us to ensure 

that there is adequate seating for interested attendees. You may 

register for the July 10, 2017 meeting at the following link: 
 

http://geco.gaepd.org/eventregistration/EventDetails.aspx?eventid=64 

 

EPD is accepting feedback from stakeholders on these issues through 
July 20, 2017 by mail or by e-mail at the following addresses: 

 
Mail: Jason Metzger, Response and Remediation Program 
 Land Protection Branch, EPD 

2 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive, SE 
Suite 1054 
Atlanta, Georgia 30334 
RE: Rules for Hazardous Site Response--RRS 

  

 

E-mail: jason.metzger@dnr.ga.gov 

Subject: Rules for Hazardous Site Response--RRS 

http://geco.gaepd.org/eventregistration/EventDetails.aspx?eventid=64
mailto:jason.metzger@dnr.ga.gov

